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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Recording numbering for a series (2.12.9.3)

ACOC thanks CCC for this proposal to rationalise instructions on recording the numbering for
series with those for the numbering of serials.

ACOC supports the proposal, but considers the exception at the end of the first group of
examples is now redundant.



